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NordMin is pleased to announce scholarships to Nordic students interested in attending 
the 11th Fennoscandian Exploration and Mining (FEM 2017) Conference, 31 October - 2 
November 2017, Levi, Finland. 
Eligible for scholarships are students (preferably MSc students) who, in one way or 
another, are studying the mining industry in their thesis. We invite students from the 
full value chain of mining, including exploration, mining, mineral processing, 
metallurgy, environmental aspects, social and societal aspects, and political and 
economic aspects.  
NordMin will award 30 scholarships in total (5 per each Nordic country) with a max. of 
10.000DKK to each student, in order to cover their travel, accommodation and 
registration costs. 
The students interested, should submit an application (attached) including a brief 
description of their studies, their motivation for attending FEM 2017 and an estimated 
costs breakdown, by March 24, 2017 the latest, to betty.christakopoulou@ltu.se 
 
Decision on funding will be made by the NordMin Steering Committee and the successful 
applicants will be notified soon afterwards. 
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